
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: JDSPITI/24-25/NOV/001 Date: 06-11-2024 

 

 

Dear Students,       

Greetings from JDSPITI! 

This  is  to  inform  you  that  our  Institute  will  remain  closed  on 7th November, 
2024 (Thursday) for Chhath Puja.   

 
Institute will be functional as usual on and from 8th November, 2024 (Friday). 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                         
 

 


